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Mark Locke
2477 Lime Kiln Road
North Haverhill, NH 03774

December 15, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

We as New Hampshire residents and tax payers oppose the Northern Pass project and want our voices
to be heard! WE are the ones whose state will be most affected by this project with unsightly towers
and wide cut right of ways coming straight through our forests and lands, not to mention some people
being forced out of their homes. You’ve asked, we’ve answered with a resounding NO!
Stay out of our state!
NO TO NORTHERN PASS!

Sincerely,
Mark Locke
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